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SONORA MORNING ANNOUNCEMENTS 

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 21, 2018                                                                                                                                                                                                     

 

Thurs. 3/22  Attention juniors and seniors:  Remember, this is the last full week to buy your 

Prom ticket!  Tickets are $85.00 with ASB and $90.00 without or for a guest 

not from Sonora.  Tickets will be sold all week for this price.  When we get 

back from spring break, we will sell tickets on Monday and Tuesday only for 

$90.00 with ASB and $95.00 without.  Ticket sales will be over at the end of 

lunch on Tuesday, April 3
rd

, so please buy your tickets this week.     

Thurs. 3/22  Come join us for Bible Club tomorrow at lunch in Room 327, Mr. Smith’s 

room.  We are having an Easter celebration and everyone is invited.  We will 

have free pizza and an amazing guest speaker.  You won’t want to miss out! 

Thurs. 3/22  For those interested in being on next year’s yearbook staff, there is a meeting 

on Tuesday, April 3
rd

 at lunch in Room 349.  We will be discussing the class, 

editor opportunities, and next year’s friendship.  Save the date – Tuesday,  

April 3
rd

 – for the yearbook meeting. 

Thurs. 3/22  Attention seniors:  The La Habra Woman's Club Scholarship application is now 

available.  Applications are due April 13, 2018.  Also, The League of Women 

Voters is sponsoring an $800.00 scholarship funded with donations made to the 

League in memory of Cliff Sjostrom.  Applications are available and are due by 

April 30, 2018. See Ms. Nia in the College and Career Center for more 

information.  

Fri. 3/23  Attention seniors:  Grad Nite tickets will be on sale this Friday during lunch 

only.  Come to the upper commons area to purchase your ticket.  Remember, 

this is the last chance to buy your ticket at the $95.00 price.  After spring break, 

the price will go up.  A payment plan is available if you need it. 

Wed. 3/21  There is a French Club meeting today at lunch in Room 345.  Don’t be late! 

 

Welcome to 

the jUngle 


